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INDO-EUROPEAN EDUCATION FOUNDATION
A brdge between india, Pofond and FU

Letter of Appreciation

On behalf of Indo-European Education Foundation, we would like to express
our sincere thanks and appreciation for showing your interest towards India cooperation.

We are inviting you to establish cooperation between Indo- European Education Foundation- IEEF, and

Panstwowa Wyisza Szkota Zawodowa w Nysie

with the assurance of future academic and research cooperation based on MOU.

Our cooperation has an important aim of strengthening the ties between two
continents, two nations and two culture, and only mutual efforts will provide
the necessary base for development we aspire.
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